
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD FOR PROPOSED 
AMENDMENTS TO 33.1-23-02 RELATING TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL 

LABORATORY CERTIFICATION PROGRAM 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality 
(NDDEQ) is reopening the public comment period on the proposed changes to the 
rules, which had closed on August 20, 2021.  A copy of the proposed rules may be 
obtained by writing the NDDEQ, 4201 Normandy St., Bismarck, ND 58503-1324 or 
calling 701-328-5150. Written comments may be submitted to the address above or 
emailed to deq@nd.gov until October1, 2021. 

 

Dated this 16th day of September, 2021. 
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